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SUMMARY
Requires every public education provider to provide both tampons and sanitary pads at no cost to
students. Phases in requirement. Provides funding for costs incurred by public education provider.

Declares emergency, effective July 1, 2021.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

